24th January 2017

Volume 2 Issue 4

Kingsleigh Newsletter

Marvellous Me

We now have around two thirds of pupils with at least one parent signed up to Marvellous Me. It really is a simple way for you to keep up with your child's achievements. For details, please check this website www.marvellousme.com; you will need a log-in code that we can supply for you!

A further letter will roll out at the end of this week for families who have not yet been able to log on!

Parent Drop-in

This will be on Wednesday 1st February from 3.15-4.00pm where the classrooms will be open for you to come in and look at your child's work and have an informal chat with their teacher. These are really well attended and everyone finds them useful!

Parents evening

This is on Wednesday 1st March from 1.30-6.30pm. More details to follow.

New Zumba Class

This will start next week on Tuesday in the small hall at 6.35-7.30pm/£5 per person.

Contact Jenny on 07775 758962

or

dancezonejenny@gmail.com

If you are interested in the children's dance classes on Fridays at 4.45-5.30pm please contact Jenny on the above mobile number or by email to the following address:

reveleyjenny@yahoo.co.uk



You can find 'Kingsleigh Primary school' on:



Congratulations

The following pupils have gained their

POT OF GOLD AWARD

Isla Emslie Maisy allen Zosia Gromadka Charlie Kenworthy Luke Spinks Ella-Mae Hearn-Benstead Peyton Wright Charlie Merritt Lily-Rose Patenotte

POT OF GOLD 2

Evana Abdulla Ellie Page

RISING STAR AWARD

Chantelle Spiers
Fletcher Bird
Jayden Smart
Alex Gray
Junayd Uddin
Alfie Jones
Alfie Llewelyn
Ayden Hallifax
Jack Woolley
Joshua Douglas
Leo La Ronde
Taylor Wallis
Isabel Emery

SUPERSTAR AWARD

Edi Cristea

Lockdown Procedure

Along with many schools across the country Kingsleigh Primary School has a lockdown procedure in place. This is to be used when we need the children in their classrooms to keep them safe. This would be used if there was an intruder in the school grounds, or a fire in the neighbouring property etc. We plan to hold a brief practice later this week (we will talk to the children before hand), to check the system works and you may wish to talk to your child before hand.

We are also keen to hear your feedback after the event, so please talk to Mr Gower or Mrs Monk before or after school, email us at office@kingsleighprimary.co.uk or come along to the Parent Forum meeting on 7th February at 9.00am.

It is a sad reflection of our times that we have to do this, but it is better to be prepared and we hope to never have to use it for real!

Page 2

Wednesday 25th January: Year 5&6 filmmaker question and answer session (details to follow)

Wednesday 1st February: Parent Drop-in 3.15-4.00pm **Tuesday 7th February:** Parent Forum 9.00am, meet at Office

Thursday 9th February: Reception pupils height and weight survey. 9-11am Autism coffee morning.

Friday 10th February: Break up for half Term Monday 20th February: Septenary Trust Inset Day Tuesday 21st February: Pupils return to school

Wednesday 1st March: Parents Evening Thursday 2nd March: World Book Day

Thursday 16th March: Autism coffee morning 9.00am. **Thursday30th March:** Full Governing body meeting

Friday 31st March-Monday 3rd April: Year 6 residential at PGL Weymouth

Friday 7th April: Break up for Easter Holidays

Monday 24th April: Pupils back to school (no inset day) **Monday 8th-Friday 12th May:** SATs week for year 6

Active Kids 2017

Last year we were able to buy sports wear and indoor PE equipment with the Sainsbury's vouchers you kindly donated.

We are now collecting Active Kids vouchers again! This will help us to get some cooking and sports equipment.

3 ways to collect:

- In Sainsbury's Local Stores you'll get one voucher for every £5 you spend.
- Every time you shop in store you'll be given one voucher for every £10 you spend at the till.
- Online—you'll still receive one voucher for every £10 you spend. It will all be printed on one piece of paper up to a maximum value of 50 vouchers so make sure you keep it safe.

The collection box for our vouchers will be situated in the main reception area near the school office.

Reminders

Reporting Absences

Absences can be reported by email at:

absence@kingsleighprimary.co.uk

Hot Meals

Hot meals need to be ordered in advance and preferably on Wisepay. If you are unsure of your wisepay login details please ask at the office. Thank you.

Milk Order

The orange milk form will be sent out next week so please check your child's bag if you want your child to have milk. We cannot change the milk order if you miss the return date!

Thank you for your co-operation.